4. RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATIONS/COMMUNITY GROUPS

Time is allocated at Board meetings for residents’ association/community group representatives to
address the Board on local matters. Each group is being invited to do this in rotation.

Sean Ward from the Travis Wetland Trust was in attendance and outlined the Association’s
concerns and issues.

At the Trust’s recent AGM it was proposed that a predator-proof fence be erected around a section of
the Travis Wetland. The fence would start in the south-eastern corner, then continue over to the
viewing tower and across the park to the north-eastern side. Access to the Wetlands would remain
the same. It was noted that property owners are reminded via newsletters of their pets getting into the
wetlands. Planting is also going to be undertaken beside the existing housing heading towards the
Anzac Drive roundabout, this would only cover one-third of the Wetlands.
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Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


